
Minister Dacic talks with Ambassador Chepurin
Wednesday, 30 March 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today the Ambassador of the Russian Federation in Belgrade, Aleksandar Chepurin.
  
During the meeting, they discussed certain bilateral issues, while the main topic of their
conversation was the upcoming visit of Minister Dacic to Moscow, to be held from 30 March to 1
April 2016, during which Foreign Minister Dacic will meet with the highest officials of the
Russian Federation.
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